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As a relatively new member of the American Society of Interior Design in Oklahoma, our OKC 
location had the pleasure of attending and hosting a booth at the 2nd annual Spring Fling 
Oklahoma Centennial House. The event took place on June 3rd at the 2021 Symphony Show 
House and featured an early presentation of the show house with vendor tables including the 
best in design. 
 

 
 
 
Attendees were able to tour the house which was decorated by local design industry leaders 
while enjoying an open bar, catered cuisine, and live music. As a supporter of the event, visitors 
to our booth received product knowledge on granite, marble, quartzite, quartz, porcelain and 
other premium surfaces.  
 
 
 



 

 


